
Reminder: Schedule Your Eye Health Check 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

This is a friendly reminder that it is time for your preventative eye health check. Regular eye 

exams are essential for maintaining optimal eye health and detecting any potential issues early. 

Please consider scheduling your appointment at your earliest convenience. To make an 

appointment, you can contact us at [Office Phone Number] or visit our website at [Website 

URL]. 

We look forward to assisting you in keeping your eyes healthy! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


